
SANTA ROSA COUNTY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

COUNSEL TO THE VALUE ADJUSTMENT BOARD (VAB) 

 

Opportunities now exist for attorneys who are licensed in the State of Florida and meet the 

following criteria to serve as private counsel to the Value Adjustment Board of Santa Rosa 

County for the current year (2017): 

 

1. The VAB shall appoint private counsel who has practiced law for over 5 

years and who shall receive such compensation as may be established by the 

Board. 

2. Counsel may not represent the property appraiser, the tax collector, any 

taxing authority, or any property owner in any administrative or judicial 

review of property taxes. 

3. Counsel will be required to attend all meetings of the VAB. 

 

Resumes may be submitted to the address listed below or faxed to (850) 983-1918 (Attn:  

Brandy Kea) and must include qualifications and proposed hourly rate.  Qualified 

applicants may submit resumes on or before Friday, July 14, 2017 at 4:30 p.m.  Resumes 

received after July 14, 2017 at 4:30 p.m. will not be accepted.  Please direct all inquiries to 

Brandy Kea at (850) 983-1928. 

 

    Santa Rosa County Clerk of Court 

    Attn:  Board Support Services 

    6495 Caroline Street, Suite G 

    Milton, Florida  32570 


